
 
Advertisement of Application to Discharge a Planning Agreement 

Under Section 77 of The Planning (Northern Ireland) Act 2011 

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council

The Council has received an application to discharge an existing planning 
agreement. The agreement relates to three holiday cottages to be used as holiday 
letting accommodation only and shall not be used at any time as permanent, 
residential accommodation.

A copy of the application to discharge the agreement is available to view via the NI 
Planning Portal http://epicpublic.planningni.gov.uk/publicaccess/ 
or alternatively a copy is available on request by contacting the Planning 
Department on 02870347100 between the hours of 9am – 5pm Monday – Friday. 

Any person who wishes to make a representation should do so in writing to the 
local Planning Office at the above address, via email to 
Planning@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk or via the Public access website 
http://epicpublic.planningni.gov.uk/publicaccess/  

Please quote the application number in any correspondence and note that any 
representations made, including objections will be publically available on the 
application file. Comments must be received with 4 weeks from the date of this 
advertisement.

Application No:	  LA01/2021/1545/MDA
Location:	  1 Moneyvart Cottage, Layde Road, Cushendall
Proposal: Original application reference E/1999/0168/O dated 18/10/2001 and 
E/2004/0476/RM dated 25/05/2005. Planning Agreement restricting the use of 
property to holiday letting accommodation

Cloonavin,  66 Portstewart Road, Coleraine, BT52 1EY
Tel +44 (0) 28 7034 7034 Web www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk


